PC Committee

From: Max Zinsman <maxzinsman@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 9:27 AM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu developement

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Aloha! | am very dismayed that this proposal is even being cosidered! Beach access and property have been developed
enough.

Please advise if any future meetings.

Mahalo

Kanaulu Zinsman, resident and native



